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Dear Secretary Griswold, 
I read the press release of June 30, 2023 sent by your office. 
I like every bit of the suggested modifications to laws regarding elections in Colorado, Senate
bill 23-276.
Thank you to you and your staff for keeping our election laws up to date.
Sincerely,
Catherine Kraus 
Mancos, Colorado


